
Since 2000, Studio Cafasso & 
Figli has been a reference 
point for employment con-

sultancy, and is increasingly orient-
ed towards the ! eld of employment 
law, with processing, management, 
administration and personnel or-
ganisation services. Nino Carmine 
Cafasso, a passionate innovator and 
ever alert to changes in the sector, 
leads a group with 75 employees 
and 11 of! ces in Italy (the twelfth 
is set to open in Barcelona, Spain), 
which Plimsoll Business 2019 ranks 
as the eleventh largest payroll ser-
vice and personnel management 
company, as well as the ninth most 
pro! table company in the sector. 
“We play a crucial role - Cafasso 
underlines - where legal expertise 
represents an added value for com-

panies. We work extremely close-
ly with three lawyers specialising in 
employment law, with extensive ex-
perience in pre-litigation, avoiding 
courtroom debate in 95% of cas-
es, always proposing the best way 
both for the interests of the com-
pany and those of the worker”. 
What is the secret of this success? 
The team’s professionalism, 98% 
of whom are women (“in this ! eld 
women are the queens of quality 
and ef! ciency”, highlights Cafasso), 
constant updating, comprehensive 
consultancy, with an innovative ap-
proach towards the Public Admin-
istration, and a signi! cant contribu-
tion from technological innovation, 
the result of the founder’s very own 
creativity. Cafasso’s brain is always 
on the go and is driven by a passion 

for creating added value for the 
business world: “Ours is a complex 
profession - he explains - but one 
that is vital for optimising the cost 
of labour through company plan-
ning and organisation initiatives, 
and making company projects sus-
tainable”. Thanks to the support of 
advanced IT platforms, Studio Ca-
fasso & Figli processes twenty-sev-
en thousand payrolls each month, 
30% of which is for Public Admin-
istration. A strong spirit of self-sac-
ri! ce and a highly profession-
al team contribute each and every 
day to building on the company’s 
outstanding history that began in 
Campania and has now established 
itself in Europe, as shown by the 
two coveted awards: the “Le Fonti 
Award” for the Firm for “Business 
management and organisation” and 
“Ceo of the Year” for the found-
er. “We have a strong desire to do 
well, to exchange views and expe-
riences every day and, above all, 
to challenge ourselves - concludes 
Nino Carmine Cafasso -. After 33 
years in business, I can proudly say 
it is really possible to do something 
good in Napoli, above all by offer-
ing companies new ways of organ-
ising and expanding their own busi-
ness”. 
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Outstanding 
work and services
Studio Cafasso & Figli, from Napoli to Europe 
with a comprehensive approach to consultancy

consultancy world 

Strategical advisory services 
for businesses and local au-
thorities, low interest ! nanc-

ing, insolvency procedures, tax and 
company litigation, company plan-
ning and restructuring: with a 
multidisciplinary approach Studio 
Sica & Partners is a reference point 
on the territory for a wide range of 
services addressed to the produc-
tion and institutional world. Estab-
lished in Torre Annunziata by Et-
tore Sica in 1970, since 1982 it has 
been run by his son Vincenzo, ac-
countant with a long experience, 
bringing in the professional activ-
ity the competence acquired in the 
Public Administration as city man-
ager. “This - Sica says - gave me 
a wider vision of the aspects con-
nected to the advisory service. To-
day our ! rm can rely on a network 
of partners, above all in the legal 
! eld, with strategic lines in the sec-
tor of corporate crises that, unfor-
tunately, continue to characterize 
our entrepreneurial system”. The 
various skills of Sica & Partners al-
low to provide the users with the 
instruments made available by the 
legislative body for company re-
structuring. Among the reference 
sectors we ! nd the receptive tour-
ism supply chain where our ! rm is 
part of a development agreement 

between companies, some munic-
ipalities of Campania and Invitalia 
for the creation of a network con-
tract. “The idea was developed by 
some professionals and is meant 
to boost investments in this sector 
- Sica continues. We have always 
paid a great attention to the po-
tentials for the development of the 
coastal area in the Vesuvius and 
Sorrento zones, following, for ex-
ample, the evolution of the Great 
Pompei Project and such initiative 
as the Maximall that is current-
ly being built on the borders with 
Torre Annunziata”. Not only big 
companies and Public Administra-
tions, but also the small and medi-
um ones turn to Sica & partners 
for their company restructuring. 

“We intervene in the out of court 
settlement of the crisis by working 
on the debt repayment through ar-
rangement with creditors on an on-
going concern basis, ensuring the 
continuity of the company thanks 
to the maintenance of the occu-
pational levels and the capacity of 
being on the market”. Recently, 
thanks to the presence of architect 
Raffaella Celone, our ! rm offers 
also technical services. “I strongly 
believe in the multi-specialties or-
ganization of advisory ! rms - Vin-
cenzo Sica concludes - through a 
network of professionals able to 
meet, with an integrated approach, 
in an increasingly exhaustive and 
ef! cient manner, the various de-
velopment needs of companies”. 
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A network for 
development
Integrated advisory services and company 
recovery plan: modern answers for 
competitive companies
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